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July 7th 4.

Sir:

with reference to your letter

of the 2nd inst. respecting the r.

valuation of land in the town¬

ship of Amabel, I have to inform

you that the Superintendent

General of Indian Affairs

will endeavor to look into

the matter at an early day.

I am,

Sir

Your obedt Servt.

EA Meeeedith

Mr. Honl Reid
Deputy of the Minister

Saugeen P. O.

of the Interior.

Southampton

Bruce Cr

Ont.
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